
       Year 1 and Year 2 Class Newsletter 

What a busy term it has been with lots of fun 

learning and the Nativity play. We really 

enjoyed our roles in the Nativity and 

performed our lines beautifully. We worked hard to learn 

the songs and the BSL signs that accompanied them. We 

hope you enjoyed our performances ☺  

 

Our topic this term has been Guy 

Fawkes and the Gunpowder Plot. We 

really enjoyed an activity called conscience 

ally where we had to give Guy Fawkes reasons for 

and against being involved in the plot.  

 

 In our Science we have been identifying plants 

and wild flowers. We have desgined our own gardens 

and thought carefully about the types of plants that we 

would have in them and why.  

Looking forward to next term, our PE days will continue to be  

Tuesday and Friday. Please can children come into school in 

their PE kits.  Our topic work will be looking at Arctic 

Adventures and will be focusing on explorers.  

  

 

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward 

to working with you in term 3. Have a relaxing and 

enjoyable Christmas Break and we will see you in the new 

year! 

The Year 1 and Year 2 Team  


